From: Jason Misleh

To: Historic District Commission (Staff)
Subject: [EXTERNAL] indian village stone curbs
Date: Wednesday, April 14, 2021 1:37:00 PM

as a resident, i oppose changing these to concrete. as you know, the concrete curbs across the
city look like crap after just two years. dte is a multi billion dollar corporation which
continually raises energy rates. they can certainly afford to salvage the historical value of these

curbs.

Jason Misleh
jason.misleh@gmail.com
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